
 

 

EROMANGA SWIMMING POOL 

Notice is hereby given that the Eromanga 

Swimming Pool will not be open “Public Hours” 

with Council Supervision until further notice. 

Community Members who are approved volunteers 

and have current qualifications may utilise the 

facility. 

All lesson bookings with Alina Graham will continue 

as scheduled. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

 

 

 

 18 October 2021 

  

Justin Hancock 

Chief Executive Officer 

(07) 4656 0500 
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